
HB 2004 is just going too far to protect tenants.  There are already enough requirements for 
landlords to protect those who are renting in Oregon.  If you want to keep property available 
for those who need rentals you need to get reasonable with legislation and make sure property 
owners are also protected. 

HB 2004 just goes to far.  Do not pass this onerous bill. 

I work very hard to provide solid, comfortable housing to my renters.  So please quit piling 
unnecessary laws into the system. 

Sincerely, 

Chet Hetrick 
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